
From: Dworkin, Morris J. (Fed)
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: Re: Hybrid Modes
Date: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 2:35:08 PM

Dustin,

Thanks for the invitation; I’ll plan to come in for the meeting.

Morrie

On May 18, 2016, at 9:08 AM, Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov> 
wrote:

Morrie,
Lily told me you had some concerns about our paragraph dealing with hybrid 
modes in our post-quantum Call For Proposals. We agree we need to better 
understand what we want to say. We're going to be going over some of our 
outstanding issues with our current draft of the Call, including hybrid modes, next 
Tuesday (5/24) at 10am. Would you be able to meet with us then? Or call in? 
Thanks,

Dustin
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